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THE OBSERVER, LA GRANDE, OREGON, THURSDAY, JANUARY 20, 2005

Wolf plan:

Property owners

demand

Continued from 1

Oregon Department of Fish and
Wildlife. Warner believes that no
hunting fee dollars or existing dol-
lars should be used to implement
the plan.

e Delay adopting the plan,
Warner urges, until the Legis-
lature has “had a chance to debate
changes in the law and seek peer
review of the wolf studies that are
cited”

e Above all, property rights
must be protected, he says.
“Individuals must have the right
to use whatever means are neces-
sary to protect their livestock, per-
sons or pets,” the letter asserts.

 Baker County stands to have
“a unique part” in the Wolf Plan,
Warner says, because of its prox-
imity to Idaho, where wolves have
been re-established.

“We will no doubt be one of the
first to have wolves,” Warner
writes. “We have six elk and deer
feeding stations in the county and
four more in the Baker Valley
which are in Union County”

The introduction of wolves “will
have a significant adverse effect

voice

on these stations” he wrote,
“which will greatly affect adjacent
private lands. We request that you
consult with Baker County and
the local ODFW staff before adop-
tion of the Wolf Plan.”

Warner said he was under “no
illusions” that the plan will not be
adopted, but he hopes that the
Fish and Wildlife Commission will
take the concerns of county lead-
ers into consideration as it’s being
implemented.

“The economy of Eastern
Oregon has been drastically
reduced over the last 20 years,”
Warner concludes in his letter.
“Gov. Kulongoski has pledged to
revitalize all of Oregon’s economic
sectors. He has also pledged to
bridge the urban-rural divide.

“Neither of these directives will
be enhanced by the Oregon Wolf
Conservation and Management
Plan as written. We encourage you
to take the time to review our
comments and adopt a plan that
can be implemented given current
budget restraints, ODFW work-
load requirements and the eco-
nomic hardship that rural Oregon
will feel.”





